
March 8, 2024 
 
Dear Residents, Families & Staff: 
 
Spring is in the air and we are beginning spring window cleaning so we can clearly see those beautiful 
daffodils popping up all over campus! Please be reminded to close your shades, blinds or curtains for 
privacy during window cleaning.  Beginning Monday, March 8th, through the week of April 22nd, 
Sunbright Window Cleaning will be on site at Dunwoody Village cleaning the windows.  The order of 
window cleaning is as follows: 
 

• Penrose Cottages 
• East Country Houses 
• West Country Houses 
• Village Apartments 
• Community Building 
• Care Center and Cedars East/West 
• Loading Dock area 
• Exterior Courtyard 
• Care Center back 
• New Addition area 
• Interior Courtyards 
• Community Building’s front entrance 

 
The week of April 22nd will be utilized if weather related delays occur.  Please understand that we 
cannot provide a specific date or time because the schedule is subject to weather conditions. 
 
COVID 
Currently 12 Residential residents and 6 Care Center residents tested positive and are on quarantine.  
There are 3 staff members with COVID. If you are experiencing any respiratory symptoms such as: 
runny nose, nasal congestion, sinus congestion, fever, sore throat or unusual fatigue, please call the 
Health and Wellness Center. The staff will give you guidance on next steps. We are asking that 
residents experiencing symptoms stay home in an attempt to stop the spread of COVID throughout the 
campus. COVID test kits are available for sale in the Gift Shop and in the Health and Wellness Center.  
 
Health & Wellness 
Because they are not recognized in the state of Pennsylvania, Dunwoody Village no longer suggests 
that residents wear a “do not resuscitate” bracelet to indicate your wishes during a medical emergency 
in which CPR or an AED may be utilized.  Residents should contact their primary care doctors and 
request that the doctor complete a POLST form (Pennsylvania Orders for Life Sustaining 
Treatment).  This completed form should then be given to Health & Wellness for inclusion in your 
medical file.  As a reminder, please follow these two steps immediately in the event of a medical 
emergency:  1.)  Call 911 and 2.) activate the closest pull cord or pendant alarm.  Doing so will quickly 
notify nursing staff in the building to come and assist with the emergency.   
Please contact Kim La Fountain, Health & Wellness Manager, with questions.  Kim can be reached at 
610-359-4577 or klafountain@dunwoody.org 
 
Enjoy this beautiful weather, 
Maureen 
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